
	
	U of M Dearborn


Memo

To:
Professor David Bedell

From:
Vladi Gergov

CC:
n/a

Date:
2/15/2001
Re:
Article Evaluation

Quantum Computing Article Evauation

In evaluating Prof. Fischer Randy’s article on A philosophical clarification I concluded that it is a valid article.  First the article is from a professor working at a respectable university.  The professor’s education and credentials are clearly stated at the university’s web site and his web site where the article is located.  Web space for his web site is provided by a university, which also supports his professor status and reflects his web sites integrity.  In reading his article the information and context used are consistent with current available information on the qubit.org web site, which has been named the official site for quantum computation.
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